
 

Robin Hood Primary School  

Year 5 Newsletter – Friday 10th June 2022 

Homework and spellings 

This week, our homework will based on maths and practicing our arithmetic skills. There will be 

a variety of tasks, which involve the four operations, fractions and decimals.  

Year 5 spellings are statutory spellings. They will be tested on the spellings on Monday 13th 

June, accommodate, achieve, amateur, apparent, available, awkward, bruise, cemetery, 

communicate, competition 

Reading at Home 

This year, all children will record their reading on our new virtual reading log: Go Read. This can 

be accessed via any device, which allows access to the internet, including mobile phones. All 

children are expected to log a minimum of 4 entries each week. Please check your child’s planner 

for their Go Read log in details. 

For support, please watch this video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4HWKnR6PIC8 

Swimming 

For children who are continuing swimming, they will need their swimming kit each Thursday. 

Girls: Swimming costume, towel and googles (if needed). Boys: trunks, towel and goggles (if 

needed).  

Tuesday: Outdoor PE both 5SQ and 5KM 

Thursday: Indoor PE (Children who are not swimming) 

IT safety  

Following on from our IT safer internet day, this is a reminder that the following sites have a 

minimum age of 13 years and above: Facebook, Instagram, TikTok, Twitter and Snapchat. 

WhatsApp has a minimum age of 16 years and above. 

If you would like some guidance around online safety, please visit.  

https://www.robinhood.leeds.sch.uk/safeguarding-wellbeing/online-safety  

Important Dates 

Friday 17th June – Year 5 celebration assembly 

You are invited to visit the school hall on Friday 17th June to celebrate your child’s learning in 

year five. We will display the children’s workbooks so they can show you their learning from this 

academic year. There are two times slots, 8.40am - 9.30am or 2.30pm – 3.00pm. We hope to 

see you there. 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Miss McMahon and Miss Quirke 
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